
From: Spixworth PC  
Sent: 14 November 2011 14:12 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: CIL draft charging schdules - consultation response 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
This Parish Council (in the Broadland District Council area) considered this 
consultation at a recent meeting and concluded that “any charge on developers 
would eventually be passed on to buyers, and this would drive up the price of 
housing.  It was AGREED to respond that the rate proposed (£135-160 per m2) was 
too high.” 
 
It had no other comments to offer on the consultation.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Roz Rose 
Clerk to Spixworth Parish Council 
 
 


